

## OVER 200 FAMILIES ATTENDED A CAMPAIGN RECEPTION

Thank you to all of our families who attended a reception! We are so glad you were able to join us. Your active participation and questions were outstanding.

If you attended a reception and have yet to return your pledge card, we ask that you prayerfully consider how you can support St. Clare of Assisi Parish through the **Paving the Way** Capital Campaign. When you have made your decision, please be sure to return your pledge card as soon as possible.

## BROCHURE MAILING NEXT WEEK

Every registered parish family who did not attend a reception will receive a special brochure in the mail. Please check your mailbox; the packet should arrive next week. Please take the time to review the brochure which outlines our plans at this time. We need to hear from everyone in order to be successful!